Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important
reminders.

Thank you to everyone who sent appreciation to teachers and staff. Our staff truly felt loved this
week and want you to know how much they love you and miss you all!

Since | last communicated to you about grades, the state has issued additional guidance. As a
result, GCS had to adjust slightly. We have posted a letter and some additional information to
our website and Facebook page. | have also attached the information to this week’s weekly
update. In addition, GCS will be mailing out a letter with all of the new information.

| want to encourage our kids to continue to log into Canvas each day. It is so important that our
students continue to move forward with their learning. Keep working on a routine and stay
focused. Our character trait for May is perseverance. One of the biggest markers of success in
life is the ability to persevere, even in the face of significant challenges.

Well, we miss you hope to see you soon!

Go Tigers!



